
 
 
 

  

Student Absences Contact Details Newsletter Contributions 
Please notify the school: 

49817 555, 0409 059 944 or 
admin@tieriss.eq.edu.au. 

If you text the school mobile please 
leave details for you and your child or 

children. 

Phone: 07 4981 7555 
Postal Address: PO Box 49, Tieri 4709 

Office Email: admin@tieriss.eq.edu.au 
Acting Principal: Mrs Rebecca 

McDonald 
principal@tieriss.eq.edu.au 

Newsletter@tieriss.eq.edu.au 
 

Star Students 

STAR award at the end of the year. 
A STAR student displays the 
following qualities:  
S: Shares care, compassion and 
kindness to everyone 
T: Treats others as they wish to be 
treated 
A: Attitude of gratitude  
R: Respects Students, staff, 
families, volunteers and visitors 
 

Affirmations and 

Celebrations 

In 2023, we will continue to affirm 
our students when they exceed our 
expectations. These affirmations 
will help propel us towards 
celebrating our emotional 
regulation, positive behaviours and 
inclusive culture.  

 

 

As a whole school, we are working 

towards our next goal of 10 

minutes of extra play time.  

Our school vision 
Everyone, Everyday, Succeeding 
 

Our school values 
Be Safe; Be Responsible; Be a 

Learner 

 
Our Algorithm 

Safe + Responsible + Learner = 
Respect 

 

Newsletter 
Tieri State School: Issue 1 Term 4, 2023 

 

Our School Leaders 

School Captains:  

• Orla Daly and Noah May 
 
School House Captains 

• Cooper Buckland-Martell 

• Charlotte Robertson-Warren 

• Eva Angel 
  

 

Date Claimers 
 

P and C: Meeting 
• TBA; 6.30pm; School Library 

 

Instrumental Music 
• Every Tuesday 

 

Tuckshop 
• Wednesdays and Fridays 

• Order on School 24 
 

Parade 
Parade - Even Weeks: 2,4,6,8.  
 

Enrolments for 2024 
To support our staffing for 2024, if you 
know of any families moving to Tieri in 
2024, please encourage them to 
contact the school. This will ensure we 
have the appropriate number of staff 
when school starts and ensures 
consistency for the students.  
 

 

Events in Term 4 
04/10/2023: Swimming starts 
23/10/2023: Fairbairn Dam day visit  
26/10/2023: Colin Boyce visit  
26 & 27/10  : Book Fair in the library 
27/10/2023: Staff Appreciation Day 
27/10/2023: Day for Daniel – wear red 
02/11/2023: Kindy transition day 
11/11/2023: Pass the Poetry visiting 
performance 
28/11/2023: CSHS transition – Year 6 
attending CSHS in 2024  
29/11/2023: Celebration Evening 
Rehearsal 
29/11/2023: Celebration Evening 
01/12/2023: Step up session 
08/12/2023: Last day of school/ report 
cards sent home. 

Attendance this year: 

Attendance below 95% impacts learning. 

89% this fortnight 
 

 

P/1: 88% 
2: 90% 

3/4: 91%  
5/6: 90% 
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From the Principal 

Our Vision:   Everyone Everyday Succeeding 
Our Values:   Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be a Learner  
Our Algorithm:  Safe + Responsible + Learner = Respect  

 

 
Dear Families,  
 

As the weather is getting hotter it is important that students remember their hat and drink bottles. Students 
are encouraged throughout the day to get a drink of water. Student will still be participating in HPE as part 
of the Australian Curriculum and are encouraged to drink plenty of water and to take rest breaks throughout 
the lesson. The air conditioners are running full steam ahead during the day while students are working in 
classrooms.  
 

Nurse Sue has been working with our wonderful 5/6 classes delivering the HRE lessons. Student received 
a take home hygiene pack on Wednesday. A big shout out to Glencore and Andy the Pharmacist for their 
support and contribution.  
 

We had another visit from Sean on Monday. The students had a great time problem solving and working 
as a team on various activities. Great work year 5/6. 
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Our Vision:   Everyone Everyday Succeeding 
Our Values:   Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be a Learner  
Our Algorithm:  Safe + Responsible + Learner = Respect 

 

 

Celebrations: Our Award recipients this fortnight: 
 

STAR Students:     
Arlow Bonetti (Year 5)  
Skye Kimmins (Year 2) 
Lachlan Edler (Prep/1) 

 

Students of the week: 
Quinn Perry and Jorgie Allan (Prep/1) 
Charlotte Robson and Zeke Cabrera (Year 2) 
Everleigh Coates and Audrey Robertson-Warren (3/4) 

Arlow Bonetti, Eva Angel, James Lewthwaite, Neve 
Daly, Ryan Fleming, Kenneth Heath (5/6) 
 

 
 

    
 
 
 

From the Principal  
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School News 

Our Vision:   Everyone Everyday Succeeding 
Our Values:   Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be a Learner  
Our Algorithm:  Safe + Responsible + Learner = Respect  

 

 

Day for Daniel 
This Friday is day for Daniel. Students can wear a red sun safe shirt and bring a gold coin donation. All proceeds will 
go to the Daniel Morcombe Foundation. This is not a free dress day, school uniform is still required.  
 
Book Fair  
The book fair is on again. Come on in and get some early Xmas shopping done. Thank you to the P&C, parent helpers 
for their continued support. 

  
 
Water bottle and Hats 
As we head into warmer weather, remind students to bring a water bottle and their school bucket hat everyday. 
Students are frequently reminded to get a drink throughout the day.  
 

Swimming 
Students have had a great start to swimming with students all ready for their swimming session. Just a reminder to 
ensure students come prepared with all their things needed for swimming. Students with long hair need to have this 
tied back for their safety while in the pool.  

 
Rebecca McDonald 
Acting Principal 
 


